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After School Clubs – Booking places on scopay 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Please find our list of clubs attached for Autumn 2 2022. Bookings should be made on your child’s scopay 

account. Places are limited and are allocated on a first come, first served basis. Due to feedback from 

parents, you should only book one club for your child when bookings open, as detailed below. This is to 

give all children the opportunity to take part in at least one club. Should places for other clubs still be 

available after this date, then you are free to book these.  

 

Please only book places if your child will be attending all sessions. 

 

Bookings can be made on scopay on Friday 14th October after 4.00pm – Max 1 place per child. 

 

Bookings for each child from Saturday 15th October are unlimited. 

 

Should you book more than one place on the 14th October, these may be unallocated at our discretion. 

 

Clubs will start Tuesday 1st November and will finish on Friday 9th December. 

 

Bookings on scopay will close on Monday 17th October at 9.00am. 

 

Each club will be on scopay on the ‘Trips and Events’ tab. Only clubs applicable to your child will show on 

scopay. Some of our clubs have a charge, please pay for these at the time of booking to secure your 

place. 

 

As some of you will be aware, our clubs are extremely popular and places are taken up quickly, we expect 

the same this time as we have some great clubs on offer. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs. C Gravano 

 Lead 

 

 

                                                    


